A Winning Year for the Bishop Blaize Darts Team [Sibford Scene Oct 1995]
4.3.4

LETTER to the EDITOR

Dear Editor
Sheep in the Churchyard

On 13 August my daughter planted a plant on my late Mother's
grave. The next day I went down to water the plant but found
that it had been eaten by sheep. Two weeks later my Aunt
bought a miniature rose, which I planted on Mum's grave. The
following day this had alsc been eaten.

I find it very distressing and upsetting when this happerns
to a loved one's grave. Can something please be dome to save
other people being upset as I was?

Mrs Jill Crisp
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VILLAGE HALL - SITUATIONS VACANT

The Village Hall urgently needs two people to fill the
following vacant positions:

BOOKINGS SECRETARY - This involves the keeping of a
bookings diary and advising potential users of the hire
charges; it can be done from home.

HALL MANAGER - This needs a person who could look after
the heating and note any repairs required among other
matters associated with the Hall.

Interested persons please contact Bernard Phillips (780634).
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A Vinning Year for The Bishop Blaize Darts Team

Endeavouring to emulate the continuing success of the
Sibford Cricket Club, the Blaize darts team, not content
with being promoted from Div 4 to Div 3, have this year
fought for a very creditable 2nd place in the League and
promotion to Div 2.

At the time of going to press they are also in the semi-
finals of the Banbury Buildings Cup, their success due in
large to some excellent throwing, some reasonable fortune
and the guidance of their skipper Ian Gilbert (thankless
job, but someone has to do it).

Congratulations must also go to Matt Simms who managed to
put in a2 maximum 180 (and no hole in the ceiling). VELL DONE
EVERYONE, good luck in the semi~final and may the success
continue,
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